huami

Declaration Letter

Anhui Huami Information Technology Co., Ltd.

To whom it may concern,

We, (Anhui Huami Information Technology Co., Ltd.), declare under our responsibility that
the following product is a custom-developed product, and the customer has changed the
design plan. The product has not been marketed or sold in the United State nor anywhere
in the world bearing the FCC ID on the label and its FCC ID will be dismissed.

FCC ID: 2AC8U—A1931
Grantee Date: 07/03/2020
Thank you.
Sincerely, <y W%\
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Signature: s

Print Name:Lloyd Won'g

Date:2021—3—1
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